
 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Board and Committee members have worked hard this year supporting an 

amendment to the Tahoe Basin Plan that allows limited use of aquatic herbicides in Lake 

Tahoe (and, therefore, in the Keys). We were pleased when the Lahontan Water Board 

passed the amendment by unanimous vote at an open Lahontan Board meeting that many 

of us attended. 

 

But it's not over yet. Now we need to urge the State Water Board to do the same 

regarding this proposed amendment. We need your support in the form of an email, 

 

 

HERE IS MY APPROVAL OF THIS AMENDMENT 

Public Comment
Pesticide Prohibition BPA

Deadline: 3/1/12 by 12:00 PM

2-5-2012


